
 
 

 

 
 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2022-23/109 15.12.2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
We are pleased to inform you that the school is celebrating Winter Carnival on 17 December 2022, Saturday and your 
ward is participating in Cavalcade/ Dance/Choir. The rehearsals of Winter Carnival events are in full swing, your kind 
cooperation is solicited in making it a grand success. Kindly note that Cavalcade practice will be held on 16 December 
2022, Friday from 7.30 a.m. to 1.45 p.m. Buses will ply on normal routes on 16 December 2022, Friday for the 
participants. Please ensure that your ward carries sufficient eatables and drinks for the day. 
Please note that on Winter Carnival, Saturday, 17 December 2022, Timings will be 10.00 a.m. to 2.00 p.m. The 
parents are requested to drop and collect their ward on their own. 

 

Regards 

 

 

(GEETA GANGWANI) 
PRINCIPAL 


